
 

27th May 2020 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

We have decided to postpone this year's Year 6 camp, which was due to be held in September 

2020, for obvious reasons regarding Coronavirus. There will now be an opportunity for your 

child to attend camp In July 2021, at the end of the school year.  

 

Unfortunately, Morfa Bay is unable to accommodate us at this time of year, so we have been 

working hard to secure an alternative venue which we think will be as great as Morfa Bay.  

This new venue is called Hooke Court and is situated in Dorset. The dates we have confirmed 

are 5th July 9th July 2021. As this is peak season for camps and accommodation is booked for 

four nights, the cost has slightly increased to £230.  

 

We are aware that this is not ideal, however we do hope that with the extra time to save, that it 

will still be possible for your child to attend.  

 

Could you please confirm your child/ren’s attendance by 4th June 2020 at the latest, emailing: 

info@mpa.cabot.ac.uk  as we need minimum of 20 pupils attending the trip.  

 

We thank you for your understanding, we truly believe camp is an incredibly valuable learning 

opportunity and character-building experience, and hope that your child will still attend, 

 

Christy Hill, 

Camp Leader  
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